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President’s Message 
Ray McCue, CEC, AAC 

While many of us continue to deal with the challenges presented by the pandemic, I am heartened by 
the ways that Chefs have adapted to this situation.  We have seen many foodservice operations turn 
on a dime to business models based primarily on delivery or takeout.  The ghost kitchen has helped 
some chefs to increase or consolidate their kitchen operations. These, along with many other trends 
that will drive foodservice in the post-pandemic environment will come to fruition.  

Many chefs have used this time to focus on innovation and new menu development, always keeping 
in mind the needs of our customer. 

As professionals we are constantly challenged to be innovative, address supply chain concerns, raise 
the bar on sustainability, manage initiatives and other obstacles. It is so easy to get caught up in the 
moment.   

In 2022, I’m excited to meet old and new friends face to face and to gain a more intimate 
understanding trends to come. Many of you have said such wonderful things about the state of the 
industry, and I can’t wait to experience them firsthand.  

Everyone wants to get back to normal, but let’s be as safe and considerate as possible in the process. I 
have often commented that this is an industry filled with socially minded people who love being 
around other people. Now is a good time to demonstrate that sense of goodwill by watching out for 
each other.   

I want to thank everyone and especially my board for continuing to push through these tough times. I 
look forward to seeing you in the coming months.  I’m always a click away at rmccue@jwu.edu.   
Please check out our website WWW.ACFRI.ORG  

 

http://www.acfri.org/
mailto:rmccue@jwu.edu
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Ronald McDonald 
House 

Ronald McDonald House is welcoming all volunteers back there are restriction, which 
could change monthly their number one goal is the safety of the children and their 
families  

Again, thank you for your support of this great chapter endeavor, the families really feel 
the love put into each meal. If you have any question free to contact me. 

Linda Musch CCE, AAC 

Linda_musch@verizon.net 
401-787-5116 

 

 

 

 

“If there is a career which has a lifelong 

apprenticeship, it is certainly ours” 
Georges Blanc 

mailto:Linda_musch@verizon.net
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If you have information or are interested in advertising in our newsletter please feel free to 
reach out to Matthew Britt or Ray McCue. 
 

2022 ACFRI Board 
President    Ray McCue CEC, AAC  
Vice President  Ken Watt CEC 
Treasurer   George O’Palenick CEC, CCE, AAC, HOF  
Secretary   Matthew Britt CEC 
     Matthew M. Tetzner 
Sergeant at Arms  Matthew Thompson CEC, CCA 

 
 

   

 

 

ADDRESS 

PO Box 316 Saunderstown, Rhode Island 02874 

PRESIDENT’S PHONE: 

401-598-2631 

E-MAIL: 

Ray.mccue@jwu.edu 

 

American Culinary Federation 
Rhode Island Chapter 

WE’RE ON THE WEB! 

Visit us at: 

WWW.ACFRI.ORG  

http://www.acfri.org/
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